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Assalaamu alaykum! 
 

Half Term Break – Monday 14th February until Friday 18th 
February 2022 
 

Half term break for all pupils will begin on Monday 14th February 
until Friday 18th February 2022.   

Pupils will return to school on: Monday 21st February 2022 at 
8:45am (or 12:15pm for afternoon Nursery pupils). 

 

Half Term Break Activities 

Visit the ‘Community Services’ page of our website, which lists 
possible places to visit with your child(ren) during the half term 
break. The link to this page is as follows:  
https://uniqueacademy.education/community-services/.     

Parents Satisfaction Survey  

To help us ensure that we are providing the best standard of 
cultivation and education of your child, we would like to know how 
you feel about our school by completing our Parents Satisfaction 
Survey. 

The deadline for completing the survey is: Thursday 24th 
February 2022. 

Please click on the following link to complete the survey: 
https://bit.ly/3rI7zQ7 

 

 

 
 
Upcoming Events 
 

 

Dates for your diary  
 

Educational Visits 

TBC 
 
 
Parents Coffee Afternoon 
 

Thursday 24th February 2022 at 
3:30pm.  
Workshop with our special guest: 
Sister Foziya Reddy (Certified 
Parenting Coach and Mentor).  
Topic: “Behaviour Management 
At Home” 

 

 

Half - term break 

Begins on Monday 14th February 
2022 ends on Friday 18th February 
2022.  

School resumes on:  
Monday 21st February 2022 

 

Assembly SMSC focus this week: 
 

Mental Health Awareness 
As part of Mental Health Awareness Week, we taught our pupils about the 

importance of looking after our mind by making positive lifestyle choices and 
managing our feelings and behaviour. 

 

https://uniqueacademy.education/community-services/
https://bit.ly/3rI7zQ7
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Admissions  
 
 

We currently have 9 spaces available in our afternoon nursery class.  
Please kindly encourage family members and friends to apply by visiting: 
https://uniqueacademy.education/admissions. 

 
Admissions enrolment tours and interviews for Years 3 / 4, 5 / 6 for September 2022 intake have 
also commenced.  
 
 

Please encourage family members and friends to apply by visiting the same link provided above.  
 

COVID – 19 Update 

All COVID-19 restrictions in England, including the requirement to self-isolate after testing positive, 
could end on 24th February 2022. Until this announcement is finalised, the current guidelines 
regarding self-isolation are:  

If you live with or have been in contact with someone with COVID-19, you will not need to self-isolate 
if any of the following apply: 

• you're fully vaccinated 

• you're under 18 years old 

• you're not able to get vaccinated for medical reasons 
In light of this, our pupils will not be required to remain at home should a parent(s)/guardian(s) test 
positive. We will keep you updated should the guidelines change after the half term break. 
 

 

 

Parents Coffee Afternoon – Thursday 24th February 2022 at 3:30pm 
 

Our second parents’ coffee afternoon is scheduled to take place on: Thursday 24th February 2022 
at 3:30pm.  
 

The agenda of the workshop will be to provide our RSE curriculum update as well as a workshop on 
‘Behaviour Management At Home’. The workshop will consist of a talk followed by a Q & A 
session. 
 

Our autumn term parents’ coffee afternoon had a fantastic turn out, Alhamdulillaah and we pray that 
even more parents can attend this upcoming event, in shaa Allaah. 
 
Jazaakumullaahu khairan for your continued support. 
 

https://uniqueacademy.education/admissions
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Masks 

 

We have boxes of 50 surgical masks which we are selling at £5 per box.  

Any parents/guardians who may be interested in purchasing these for work, study or other 
purposes, please send an email to Ustadaha Farhana at: office@uniqueacademy.education.  
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Farewell 

We are saying farewell to Ustadaha Asha this term. We would like to thank her for all her hard work 
and efforts since the start of this academic year.  
 
Ustadaha Hawwa and Ustadaha Manal will continue to cover KS1 until further notice.  
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Volunteers Urgently Needed! 

We would like to request for any parents who are artistic and creative to volunteer some of their 
spare time to help us create imaginative and creative displays around the school corridors.  
 

If anyone would be interested, please kindly send an email at: office@uniqueacademy.education. 
 
Jazaakumullaahu khairan. 
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